Transition to Organics

Regarding the Draft Environmental Justice Advisory Committee Scope of Work (Membership,
page 4), we are requesting that Ventura County residents, including farmworkers and school
children have representation on the EJAC. Ventura County residents should NOT be poisoned by
pesticides simply for big ag profit!



